March 16th, 2017

Attn: Ms. Dena Manning
City of Pembroke Pines
Engineering Division
8300 S. Palm Drive
Pembroke Pines, FL 33025

Re:  Altis Pembroke Gardens — Sanitary Repairs under SW 5™ St.
Engineer’s Certification

Dear Ms. Manning,

I am writing this letter to inform you that the sanitary sewer scope of work performed under SW 5%
St., as highlighted in the attached as-built drawing, has been correctly installed and completed. The
cost for the repairs of the sanitary sewer line is valued at $62,606.50.

Considering the above, 1 hereby certify to the correct installation and completion of all the
infrastructure described above and in the attached as-built drawing, and that said scope of work was
constructed in substantial compliance with the approved requirements and specifications set forth by
the City of Pembroke Pines.

THOMAS ENGINEERING GROUP, LLC

Should you have any additional questions or require any additional information, please do not
hesitate to contact me at (954) 202-7000.

www.THOMASENGINEER! NGGROUP.COM




